
Calling for Expression of Interest – NGINA is looking for Non-Executive Directors 

Do you want to: 

• Have your say on how your association is run? 
• Make recommendations on industry policy and best practice? 
• Network and collaborate with industry leaders and experts? 
• Develop your career? 
• Give back to the industry? 

NGINA is seeking board members who have a sound knowledge of the nursery and garden 
industry and skills in either financial management, corporate governance or 
communications through their experience with Not-for-Profit entities, large and small 
business or the government and financial sector.  

The Board plays a key role in the governance of the organisation, serving as the guardian of 
the organisation’s strategic vision and values while ensuring compliance and effective risk 
management. 

As a Board member you will be responsible for:  

• Organisational adherence to our constitution. 

• Supporting the development and execution of the Strategic Plan 

• Maintaining compliance with relevant statutory laws and regulations. 

• Ensuring strong financial management of our finances. 

• Supporting programs through direct involvement and ambassadorship. 

• Consistent attendance and active engagement at Board meetings. 

• Timely engagement with online communications. 

• Sharing your knowledge and insights with the Board and Chief Executive Officer  

 

There are three (3) x three-year terms available and the Board meets online at least 6 times a 
year. The meetings start at 8.30 and usually finish around 2pm. Board members receive a 
modest fee plus their expenses reimbursed to attend Board meetings. 

For more information email the NGINA office at info@ngina.com.au to request a Directors 
Information Kit. 
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